
10/10/2018 

MR Russell RADCLIFFE 
67A Lantana AVE 
Collaroy Plateau NSW 2097 
rusradcliffe@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

The family home of myself, my wife Fabiana and our 2 girls aged 7 and 9 years of age live at 
67A Lantana Avenue, very close to the site of the 40m high mobile phone tower proposed to 
be built in the grounds of the RSL War Veterans Village.
Our house is not far up from the bus terminus in Lantana Avenue and we would be in a direct 
line of sight to the top of the tower proposed to be built behind the Lifestyle Building in the RSL 
Village.
I am concerned for the health of myself and my family from the possible effects of 
Electromagnetic radiation emanating from this type of tower.
The scientific evidence is not absolutely certain that there are no harmful effects from such 
towers. Therefore there is no justification for building a tower so close to residences in Lantana 
Avenue, surrounding streets, 3 local primary schools and a number of pre-schools.
I understand that mobile phone service is very poor in some parts of the village. However, it 
was the decision of the RSL to build residences down near the lake knowing that mobile 
reception in this location would be poor or non-existent. The RSL wants a tower built to 
overcome this forseeable problem with disregard for the impact that it may have on its own 
residences, wildlife and people living in streets adjoining the village.
If a tower is to be built to solve the service problem it should be built on a site where there is 
certainty that it will not cause harm to others.
For the reasons stated, I strongly oppose the construction of the mobile phone tower on the 
site proposed in this DA and my submission is that the Development Application SHOULD 
NOT BE APPROVED AT THE SITE PROPOSED. 
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